
 

 

 

 

August 12, 2017 

 

 

Dear Silver Hill Staff and Familes, 

It is with great honor and excitement that I greet you as the new Assistant Principal of Silver Hill Horace 

Mann Charter School.  Your reputation is one of academic excellence and high parent involvement and I am 

most appreciative to become a member of this community. 

I was born and raised in Reading, MA but moved to Haverhill when my husband and I married, 27 years ago.  

We have three wonderful boys all of whom attended Haverhill Public Schools.  I completed my Doctorate of 

Education two years ago from American International College. 

I have had the privilege to have spent 25 years as an educator, working with students from pre-school 

through grade five.  The last five years I was Head Teacher of The Crowell School and Greenleaf 

Elementary School.  Most recently, I have enjoyed a new role as adjunct professor at Lesley University and 

American International College teaching in the Masters of Education program. 

Through a close partnership with staff and parents, I am confident that Silver Hill Horace Mann Charter 

School will continue to be a school where great things happen.  Please feel free to stop in and say hello, I 

look forward to meeting everyone.  I would like to wish you all a fantastic school year.  If there is anything I 

can assist you with, please feel free to let me know. 

 

Respectfully, 

Sandy Green 

 

 

 


